
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Each week the Eucharist is offered as bread and wine. 

 Instead of using missalettes, we read from our Altar Bible, following the Catholic tradition that the 

Word is to be heard. 

 The music is in Gather (blue hymnal) and Worship (red). Hymns are in the weekly bulletin. 

 Our weekend Mass celebrations have different moods. Our 9:30 Mass is lively with a full choir, while 

the 11:45 AM one has a cantor. The vigil at 7:15 is quiet and contemplative.   

 All of St. Vincent is wheelchair accessible. We have listening devices available behind the last pew. 

 At 9:30 Mass, we offer Liturgy of the Word for Children, an age-appropriate homily program, and 

American Sign Language interpretation.  And after the 9:30 Mass, we have coffee and pastries 

downstairs in our undercroft. Join us! 

120 North Front Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

410-962-5078 

410-962- 8427 (fax) 

stvchurch.org 

facebook.com/stvchurch 

 

 

Saturdays: 7:15 PM  

Sundays: 9:30 and 11:45 AM 

Monday-Friday: 12 PM  

Saturdays: 7:15 PM  

We examine this year’s 
Lenten theme “Called to the 
Work of God” through the 
lenses of the sacraments of 
Baptism, Eucharist and 
Confirmation in all our 
programs and services. A full 
list of Lenten events can be 
found on our website and on 
the lilac flyer in the Gathering 
Space. 
 



 

 

Name Contact Phone Email 

Married Couples Group   married-couples@stvchurch.org 

Dinner for 8 Rita McMullin 410.465.8357 grammymcmullin@gmail.com 

Peace and Justice Chuck Frascati 410.663.5542 peace-justice@stvchurch.org  

Pastoral Care Cathy Bunting 410.296.4685 pastoral-care@stvchurch.org 

Women in Ministry Cathy Bunting 410.296.4685 women-in-ministry@stvchurch.org  

Young Adults V. Yingling  yayp@stvchurch.org  

The Resource Exchange Peggy Cronyn 410.707.3659 resource-exchange@stvchurch.org 

Friends of St. Vincent Park Mike Kelly  stvpark@stvchurch.org 

Email List + Prayer Tree Terri Rizzo 410.494.0336 email-tree@stvchurch.org  

Lectors    lectors@stvchurch.org 

Liturgy Planners     liturgy-planners@stvchurch.org   

Altar Dressers     altar-dressers@stvchurch.org 

Eucharistic Ministers    eucharistic-ministers @stvchurch.org 

Parish Council Representatives and Committee Chairs 

President, 9:30 Mass Joe Yingling 410.747.2223 parish-council@stvchurch.org  

7:15 Mass  Eve Prietz   

Vice President, 9:30 Mass Mary Kate Fries 410.299.9538  

9:30 Mass Michael Jacko 443.574.7793  

9:30 Mass Lee Krempel 443.783.4746  

11:45 Mass Denise Hamilton 410.517.4611  

Liturgy Committee  Janice Bonner 410.426.2976 liturgy@stvchurch.org 

Social Action  Peggy Meyer 978.994.9638 social-action@stvchurch.org  

Education/ Enrichment Rita McMullin 410.465.8357 education-enrichment@stvchurch.org  

Facilities Committee Denny McMullin 410.465.8357 facilities@stvchurch.org  

Finance Committee Mark Palmer 410.837.1457 finance@stvchurch.org  

Outreach/Engagement Lee Krempel 443.783.4746 outreach-engagement@stvchurch.org  

Parish Council, which consists of the Pastoral Team, Parish Corporators, Mass representatives and chairs of the committees (in 

bold above) meets the second Tuesday of the month at 7:30 PM. Parishioners are welcome. Contact the parish council president 

to discuss additions to the agenda.  Minutes are available on the website.  

 Georgie and Tom English, Joseph Patek, Gloria Prietz, Margaret Conley, Shannon Hawkins, Roxie Brown, 

Daniel Ansorge, Laurie Sanchez, David Payne, Mamie Coleman, John Schaefer, Joan Raimondi, Kelly Magnum, Marsha Register, Ed 
Gerwin, Jennifer Talarico, Joseph Duffy, Olga Flaks, Fr. Terence Hoppenjans, Linda Pardee,  Charles Houston, Pat Spiegel, James 
Murtagh, Jennifer Merson, Pat Massey, Ginny Graf, Jody Foster, Patrick Cvetic, Joan Casey, Carol and Elaine Severin,  Tess Martin, 
Ava Bonacci, John Smith, Theodore Chilcote, Jim O’Neill, Mark Pepple, Vivian Gibson, Marsha Mank,  Ben Podowski, Robin Williams, 
Owen and Rosemary Soraghan, Cathy Travis, Harriet Green, Thaddeus Stamps, Irene McAllister, Denny Leathers, Helen Meyer, Carol 
Henneman Spenser, Marilyn and Bill Krieger, Brendan English, Mary Beth Balog, Gary and Jim McMahon, Jim O’Brien, Fran MacAvoy, 
Dennis Witowski, Elaine Loughlin, Sue Mason, Charlotte Grahe, Myrtle Radke, Arthur Jones, Jeffrey Keast, Josephine McCoy, Dick 
Lawrence, Ben Podowski, Jack Spence., Jamie Grahe 

 Jamie Jameson, Helen Urban, Mary McEnry, Jean Nunally, Tom Cimino, Robert J. Belanger, Eugene 

Zembower, Charles Raines, Virginia Harwood, Gloria Cerino Gruss, Stephanie Wolf, Jim Butzow 
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For Baptism, Reconciliation and 

Marriage, call the parish office. For First Communion, First 

Reconciliation and Confirmation for youth, contact Anne 

Gibson. Confirmation and Baptism for adults, contact 

Anne Maura English RCIA@stvchurch.org.    

Colleen McCahill, Pastoral Associate -
cmccahill@stvchurch.org  
 
Laureen Brunelli, Administrator/Director of Evangelization 
laureen@stvchurch.org  
 
Barbara Hodnett ,  Director of Records and Sacred Vessels   
archivist@stvchurch.org 
 
Anne Gibson,  Minister of Education for Children  
children@stvchurch.org 

James Dimmer, Superintendent - jdimmer@stvchurch.org 

Codie Perry, Outreach Coordinator - codie@stvchurch.org 
 
Joseph Organ, Minister of Music - choir@stvchurch.org 
 
Sue Goodman, Cantor 
 
Rev. Charles Canterna, in Residence 

 At 9:30 Mass, we have a Liturgy of the 

Word for Children (LOW) program, where kids hear the 

Word preached at an age-appropriate level. At all Masses, 

we offer MagnifiKids, a weekly Mass accompaniment.  In 

the Gathering Space, you will find bags of quiet toys for 

young ones and rockers for parents of babies. In the 

rectory, there is playroom for young children. Our 

religious education program for children in grades K-12 is 

Faith, Fun Fellowship (FFF), and it meets on the second 

and fourth Sundays after 9:30 Mass.   

In the first 2 months of 2017, St. Vincent has: 
1,836 dinners on Friday nights 
Given 97 sets of men’s clothing 
Provided furnishings for 16 people once homeless 
Distributed 150 bags of groceries 
Given $644.7 in aid from the Poor Box*
Our park had 11 overnight guests.
*Aid for rent, utilities, prescriptions and transportation. --As of 2/28/17

 

 

All are invited to get involved!  

Breaking Bread with the Hungry – Adult volunteers 

(and teens with parents) are needed weekly starting at 

4 or 4:30 PM on Fridays. Dinner is 5-6 PM. 

Weekly Food Pantry – Our neighbors in 21202 and 

21231 zip codes can receive a bag of groceries each 

month on Mondays, 12:30 PM.   

Monthly Men’s Clothing Distribution –Donations of 

men’s casual clothing and toiletries needed for second 

Thursdays, 12:30 PM (Sept.-June). 

The Resource Exchange provides furnishings for 

people housed by Healthcare for the Homeless. See 

our website for volunteer/donation opportunities.  

Friends of St. Vincent Park helps maintain our park 

and make contact with its residents and visitors.  

 

St. V’s social justice initiatives include sister parishes in 

Nicaragua and Lithuania; support for Maryland 

BRIDGE, Sts. James & John School and Habitat for 

Humanity; and advocacy work.    

Monday Night Bible Study, Married Couples Group, 

Dinner for 8, Women in Ministry, Family Life Ministry 

Our Mission:  
   We the people of God  

   of St Vincent de Paul Church  
   respond to God’s call to  

   Reflect 
  The light and love of God the Creator,  

   Mother and Father of us all,  
   The infinite mercy and compassion of Jesus Christ 

   The empowering grace of the Holy Spirit  
   Support  

   Our welcoming community  
   of diverse persons and families  
   Our active and full participation  

   in liturgies and celebrations  
   Our spiritual growth in scripture, 

   sacraments and community  
   Commit  

   To love, serve and challenge one another  
   To sustain the earth, our neighbors near and far, 

   the poor, the marginalized 
   To be healing instruments of justice and peace 
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You Were Made For This 
Ours is not the task of fixing the entire world all at once, 

but of stretching out to mend the part of the world that 

is within our reach. Any small, calm thing that one soul 

can do to help another soul, to assist some portion of 

this poor suffering world, will help immensely. It is not 

given to us to know which acts or by whom, will cause 

the critical mass to tip toward an enduring good. What 

is needed for dramatic change is an accumulation of 

acts, adding, adding to, adding more, continuing. We 

know that it does not take everyone on Earth to bring 

justice and peace, but only a small, determined group 

who will not give up during the first, second, or 

hundredth gale. 

 

One of the most calming and powerful actions you can 

do to intervene in a stormy world is to stand up and 

show your soul. Soul on deck shines like gold in dark 

times. The light of the soul throws sparks, can send up 

flares, builds signal fires, causes proper matters to catch 

fire.  To display the lantern of soul in shadowy times like 

these -- to be fierce and to show mercy toward others; 

both are acts of immense bravery and greatest 

necessity. Struggling souls catch light from other souls 

who are fully lit and willing to show it. If you would help 

 

to calm the tumult, this is one of the strongest things 

you can do.  
 

There will always be times when you feel discouraged. I 

too have felt despair many times in my life, but I do not 

keep a chair for it. I will not entertain it. It is not allowed 

to eat from my plate. [...]  
 

In that spirit, I hope you will write this on your wall: 

When a great ship is in harbor and moored, it is safe, 

there can be no doubt. But that is not what great ships 

are built for.  

—Clarissa Pinkola Estes 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Clarissa Pinkola Estés is an American poet, author and spoken word artist. As a Mestiza Latina (Native American/ 

Mexica Spanish) who is now in her 70s, Dr. Pinkola Estés grew up in the now vanished oral tradition of her immigrant, 

refugee families who could not read nor write. She has authored six books, recorded 22 audio works and contributed to 

the National Catholic Reporter.  Learn more about her at clarissapinkolaestes.com. 

 

Join our faith community—and nearly 14,000 other 
Catholic communities across the United States—in a 
life-changing Lenten journey of encounter with CRS 
Rice Bowl.  
 

Learn more by picking up your CRS Rice Bowl from 
the vestibule after Mass.  
 

May these 40 days better prepare us to encounter 
ourselves, our neighbors and our God! 
 

CRS Rice Bowl 

Photo credits: cover, Colleen McCahill; ship on this page, Vadim Troshkin 


